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NOTICE OF INTENT TO AWARD CONTRACT 

 
California Reproductive Health Service Corps 

 
June 1, 2023 

 
Department of Healthcare Access and Information 
(HCAI) 
 
 
The Department of Health Care Access and Information (HCAI), Office of 
Healthcare Workforce Development Division, has completed the evaluation of 
responses to Request for Information (RFI) #22-23082. Based on information 
obtained in the RFI and other information gathered or developed by the 
department, HCAI hereby announces its intent to award a California 
Reproductive Health Service Corps contract to: 
 
Social and Environmental Entrepreneurs (SEE)  
23564 Calabasas Road, Suite 201 
Calabasas, CA 91302 
 
 
 
For more information, please contact Marisa Root, Program Manager by email: 
marisa.root@hcai.ca.gov.  
 
 
 

mailto:marisa.root@hcai.ca.gov

